Technology Coordinator Report - Fall Assembly 2016

The largest component of the work this past six months has been in supporting Convention
2016 and Convention 2017. The Convention 2016 on-line reservation system and reporting
went very smoothly. And Convention 2017 web editor created their own webpages with my
support as needed. They also are using the on-line reservation system. Team 2017 event is just
getting ready to post their information and to also use the AFGArea9.org website for on-line
registration.

We are using google forms to gather information, such as meal reservations for this assembly. |
plan on moving to a system that will allow for reservations and for on-line payment similar to the
convention process.

| have been contacted by a couple districts about using google email and we are examining
using the AFGArea9.org website for district websites and email if requested by the district.

| worked with Michael, our Archives Coordinator to post the links to the now scanned Archive
data. And continued to support email, document sharing and new users to the system.

| am looking forward to growth, inclusiveness and cooperation as we move into the last half of
our panel.

Roger D.
Technology Coordinator



